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NM 140 in Rincon will be Closed 
For Bridge Rehab 

 
Las Cruces - The New Mexico Department of Transportation District One office with Hasse Contracting 
Co. will be working on the bridge on NM 140 near Kit Carson Road in Rincon. The work is scheduled to 
start on Monday, December 8th at 7:00 am with a project scheduled to last two weeks. The project should 
be completed by Monday, December 22nd weather permitting, and will submit a traffic notification should 
there be an adjustment in the schedule. 
 
The work will consist of bridge rehab by replacing the bridge joints and applying a deck surface to 
enhance the longevity. The contractor will have traffic control devices placed along NM 154 and on NM 
185 alerting motorists of the closures and alternate detours.  
 
Traffic alerts and notifications will be posted on the NMDOT roadway advisory site http://nmroads.com 
which can also be retrieved by calling 511, or 1-800-432-4269. 
   

### 
 
 

For additional information you may contact Bridget M. Spedalieri, NMDOT District One Public 
Information Officer at (575) 525-7340 bridget.spedalieri@state.nm.us.   
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